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Dear all miniature liquor collectors, 
 
       Hope things are going well! 
 
       The rescheduled date, August 1, of the event of China Miniature Bottle Club (preparing) – 2020 – 
Shanghai is drawing closer, we are only waiting for the opening as everything is ready…However, the 
COVID-19 has started spreading again recently, especially in Beijing. The limited release news has shown 
that there are many restrictions. People in that region and the surrounding areas might be affected in 
certain degree. Other provinces and cities in China also keep introducing various traffic/moving 
restrictions. Concerns from different chatting groups can be felt…This should be a happy gathering for 
collectors from around the world to meet and look forward to the joy of seeing each other! (Friends in the 
international community has already been affected by the COVID-19 epidemic in their countries and 
cannot come to this event, even that in Hong Kong, Macau and Taiwan, the isolation restrictions have not 
yet been lifted.) If collectors from cities as important as Beijing in China, Hong Kong, Macau and Taiwan 
etc. could not come or others could not attend due to the traffic/moving restrictions introduced in other 
provinces and cities in China, it would definitely lighten the atmosphere! The meaning of this gathering 
will all lose…After discussing with the Hotel, we will postpone this event to 19 December 2020 (as many 
wedding banquets and annual dinner will be held at the end of the year). 
 

Actually, the members of the Preparatory Committee are the one who are reluctant to postpone 
our gathering (as all the things including the venue, planning company, venue decorations and etiquette 
arrangements have to be re-arranged). Every time we decide to postpone the date, enormous 
communication costs will be increased. However, with the reasons known to all, we have no choice but to 
make this decision on deferral (our every decision on deferral is made based on our hope to let as many 
collectors as possible to attend this gathering and to feel the atmosphere there). 
 
     The Preparatory Committee has decided that 19 December 2020 will be the final date for our event. 
In case that you are not able to attend due to the force majeure, you may watch the online live broadcast 
of the gathering (we have little alternative but to use this method. The ultimate purpose of this gathering 
is to let all the collectors from around the world to communicate and exchange the knowledge and fun of 
collection with others face to face). 
 
If collectors in China are not able to attend the gathering for various reasons, please contact CHEN Bin 
(XiaoChen Shifu: 13817649214) for a refund. For collectors from Hong Kong, Macau, Taiwan and other 
regions, please contact Ms. Lau in one of the following ways:  
Tel: 852-27213200 
Email: club@miniaturehk.com 
WhatsApp / WeChat: KatLausy 
 
Yours faithfully,  

Preparatory Committee of the China Miniature Bottle Club (preparing)‧2020‧Shanghai 

 


